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Religious Education ended on Tuesday May 16, 2023  

 

Thank you to Ted Wall for making the bricks and Cross for the Foundation Project  and helping 

me with putting it together and  placed on the altar. I received many complements on this 

project. 

Thank You Father Paul Richmond for coming to the last class to talk to the children about the 

exposition of the Eucharist.  The children also learned about the Infant of Prague. They made a 

stained-glass craft of the Infant and had ice cream sandwiches to end the evening. The children 

all had a great time. 

Report cards were handed out at the last class as well. 

Registrations were received on May 16th. I am still in the process of collecting additional ones. 

I may need to combine class levels due to the low totals of children in each class. 

Within the next few weeks, I will be working on the new calendar for the 2023/2024 year and 

ordering books. 

A few months ago, I had spoken with Gary Texter regarding the Eucharistic Revival, I would like 

to pursue this project to possibly use it for the November Faith Food & Fun. 

I also have a few ideas of Visio Divina with the help of Ted Wall for the children to be a part of.  

On Thursday May 26th the Religious Education Program had an initial visit from the Archdiocese 

Safe Environment Program. They gave a report to Father Paul & me of a few changes to be 

made in the Parish Center. I will have a meeting with Father Paul later regarding the changes 

which need to be made.  

Respectfully Submitted, 

Chris Herschel, CRE  

 

 


